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MEMO

To:  Board of Education

From: Jesse Bacon

Date: February 22, 2021

Re:  Remote Learning (March 4th and 5th)

BCPS staff members will receive the 2nd dose of the COVID-19 Vaccine on Wednesday, March 3rd, and
Thursday, March 4th. Medical studies and firsthand accounts suggest that the 2nd dose is more likely to
cause flu-like side effects that last 24-36 hours than the first dose. Utilizing remote learning for
Thursday, March 4th and Friday, March 5th will ensure adequate staffing in the event side effects are

more prevalent after the administration of the 2nd dose of the vaccine.

Approval is requested for Bullitt County Public Schools to operate in Remote Learning on Thursday,
March 4th, and Friday, March 5th.
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